
Doylestown Dog Park Advisory Committee Meeting 
Monday, May 4, 2015 

 
In attendance for our May meeting was:  David, Deb, Ada, Helen, Karen, Scott, and Carol. 
 
David opened the meeting and we adopted the rules and regulations as written.  Deb motioned for 
acceptance and Ada seconded the motion 
 
Maintenance issues were discussed: 
Shade structure (similar to the ones at Kid’s Castle) will be built by the township maintenance crew. 
The fountain has arrived for the rotation area and has now been installed. 
A request to water the newly seeded area in the large dog area was made. 
 
Only one incident was reported.  A non-member with an unleashed dog entered the park area and after 
being approached by Karen Sweeney regarding the rule that dogs have to be leashed left the park 
angry.   
 
A discussion was had regarding recruiting and drawing new people onto the board (either as members 
at large or as part of the board).  We all agree new blood is always helpful in stimulating new ideas. 
 
There was discussion regarding an end of summer swim party for the owners and dogs.  Fanny Chapman 
was mentioned as a possible site.  Karen will check into the possibility of having a party there. 
 
Barkminister was the main topic of conversation.  Details regarding the raffle, judge selection for events 
were discussed, a request to include as many vendors as possible was recommended, and set up times 
were decided upon. 
 
As an update, Barkminister was held this past weekend.  It was by all accounts very successful.  People 
did come to help set up for the event.  Also, attendance was definitely up from last year.  Everything 
went smoothly and we were able to raise some funding with our raffle.  A good time was enjoyed by all. 
 
Deb move to adjourn the meeting and Ada seconded the motion. 
 
 


